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December 7, 2020 
 
 
Dear PRCS Families,  
 
You might have heard our Superintendent’s message this morning and I want 
to reiterate Mr. Beutner’s message. 
 
Mr. Beutner shared that because of the dangerously high level of COVID-19 in 
the Los Angeles area, LAUSD school facilities will close starting this Thursday, 
December 10th.    
 

 PRCS Main Office will be closed starting Thursday, December 9 and will 
remain closed until the end of the semester which ends on December 
18th.  The new semester will resume on January 11th.   

 December Grab n Go that was scheduled for next week will be canceled 
until further notice.   

 PRCS staff will work to transition in person assessment for Special 
Education into virtual setting.   

 If you need technology support, you can still email us or call LAUSD 
Tech hotline at 213-241-5200 or LAUSD hotline at 213-443-1300.   

 LAUSD Grab N Go Food Centers and COVID-19 testing sites will remain 
open.   

 
These changes at schools will remain in effect until the next school semester, 
which begins on January 11th.  We will continue to evaluate the situation and 
provide updated information along the way.  
  
Thank you for your continued support and please stay safe everyone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Avak Demirjie, Principal 

 

 

 
 

 


